
Directions to Glenwood School, Smiths, Alabama 
 

Directions  

5801 Summerville Road, Smiths, AL 36877  

From Columbus:  Take Hwy 80 (JR Allen Pkwy) across the Chattahoochee River into 
Alabama.  Take the first exit (Summerville Road Exit).  Turn right on to Summerville 
Road.  Drive 6 to 7 miles.  You will pass a Publix on the right.  Glenwood will be 
about one more mile on the left.  The Upper School is the left building, the gym is in 
the center and the Lower school is on the right.  The Multi-Purpose building is behind 
the lower school.  The football and baseball stadium's are behind the Upper school. 

From Montgomery:  Take I-85 to Atlanta;  As you get to the Auburn / Opelika exits, 
take Exit 62 (US 280 E/ US 431 S) to Phenix City. Drive approximately 15 miles.  
Take a left at the second traffic light you come to.  (If you pass Wal-mart, you have 
gone too far.)  Once you take a left, drive approximately 3 miles and the Glenwood 
campus will be on your right.   

From Eufaula:  Take US 431 to 280 (take exit and go toward Auburn/Opelika).  Stay 
on 280.  You will pass a Walmart on the right.  Once you get to the Home Depot 
store, take a right at the light.  Go to the stop sign and take another right on to 
Pierce Road.  Drive on Pierce road 2 to 3 miles until you come to a red light.  Turn 
left on to Summerville Road.  Glenwood will be approximately 2 miles on the left.  
The Upper school is the left building.  The gym is in the middle.  The lower school is 
the right building.  Baseball, softball and football facilities are behind the Upper 
school.  The Multi-Purpose building is behind the lower school. 

From Ft. Benning:  Get on Victory Drive and drive towards Columbus.  Cross the 
Chattahoochee River (Hwy 280) and drive into Phenix City, Alabama.  You will pass a 
Walmart on the right.  Once you get to the Home Depot store, take a right at the 
light.  Go to the stop sign and take another right on to Pierce Road.  Drive on Pierce 
road 2 to 3 miles until you come to a red light.  Turn left on to Summerville Road.  
Glenwood will be approximately 2 miles on the left.  The Upper school is the left 
building.  The gym is in the middle.  The lower school is the right building.  Baseball, 
softball and football facilities are behind the Upper school.  The Multi-Purpose 
building is behind the lower school. 

 


